
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.144 
Released – 6 September 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 25 August 2022 requesting information regarding CAM 
services. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I am writing to obtain information, under the Freedom of Information Act, about your 
Trust’s funding of Complementary and Alternative Medicine (CAM) services they provided. 
 
To outline my query as clearly as possible, I am requesting: 

· How much the Trust has spent on CAM services for the following financial years: 
2019-20, 2020-21, 2021-22. This includes salaries for those employed to carry out 
these services, costs of medicine, equipment and any additional costs involved.  
· A list of all services provided under CAM. 

 
The Trust does not provide Complementary and Alternative Medicine (CAM) services; therefore 
we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


